
The Huston-Tillotson Mathematics and Data Science (HT MathDS) Club 

National Student Data Corps Huston-Tillotson Chapter (NSDC – HT) 
 

The Huston-Tillotson Mathematics and Data Science (HT MathDS) Club welcomes 

you all to the Fall 2024 semester! Our club is affiliated with the National Student 

Data Corps (NSDC), which is part of the Northeast Big Data Innovation Hub, an 

NSF project operated by Columbia University in New York. The HT MathDS Club 

and the NSDC HT-Chapter are community-developed initiatives that provide 

resources and opportunities for students to learn mathematics, statistics, and data 

science in a supportive community. We already have 36 registered members in this 

chapter. We offer regular monthly meetings, invited speakers, internship and 

scholarship information sessions, and workshops and conferences in related fields.  
 

 
 

     Texas Undergraduate Math Conference, 2023                     

 

 
 

 Joint Monthly Meeting of HT MathDS club and NSDC HT 

To become a member of HT MathDS Club please fill out the google form: 

https://forms.gle/dZmtE9LvZ54nCpJS7 
  

All members also need to submit the google form for NSDC HT Chapter: 

https://forms.gle/uJ4vq4gMGkWFF5F79 
 

Website: NSDC Chapter - Huston-Tillotson University | Northeast Big Data 

Innovation Hub (nebigdatahub.org). 

https://forms.gle/dZmtE9LvZ54nCpJS7
https://forms.gle/uJ4vq4gMGkWFF5F79
https://nebigdatahub.org/nsdc/nsdc-chapters/huston-tillotson-university/
https://nebigdatahub.org/nsdc/nsdc-chapters/huston-tillotson-university/

